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Fitness Frenzy Fundraiser  
Thank you to everyone who participated in our Fitness Frenzy Fundraiser! We had our best year of 

donations ever and every class qualified for the Slip and Slide in the spring! Because of the effort you 

and your children put into this fundraiser, the PTO can continue to pay for fun/educational experiences 

for our students. Thank you again for your generous support!  Top Earners: Mrs. Arthurs’ Class—

Cameron Wilsey, Mrs. Donaldson’s Class—Theodore Dirkse, Mrs. Rheeder’s Class—Romona Sharabidze, 

Mrs. Hop’s Class—Crosby Warren, Ms. VanValkenburg’s Class—Poppy Gale, Mrs. Webster’s Class—

Landen Hop, Mrs. DeKleine’s Class—Olive Ehinger, Mrs. DeVisser’s Class—Aria Veele, Mrs. Stalter’s 

Class—Rowan Gale, Mrs. Linderman’s Class— Taeyeon Kim, Ms. Lopez’s Class—Noah Sharabidze, Mrs. 

Timmer’s Class—Axel Warren, Mrs. Apreza’s Class—Grace and Max VanDis, Mrs. Bocanegra’s Class—

Benjamin Kornoelje, Mrs. Jone’s Class—Capri Beukema, Mrs. Rouwhorst’s Class—Brynna Kozick, Mr. 

Scott’s Class—Harlow Gale, Mr. VanKampen’s Class—Hudson Vork. Top Earning Class is Mrs. 

VanValkenburg’s Class.  

Picture Day – October 3 
Lincoln School’s picture day is scheduled for the morning of October 3. Picture Re-take day is scheduled 

for November 8. 

Artsonia 
You will be receiving an email from Artsonia.com if your student is not already signed up for our online 

art gallery collection. Ms. Butler uses Artsonia as an online art gallery collection of students’ art projects 

from kindergarten through 5th grade! Bonus...you can also order cool products with your child’s artwork 

printed on it! Please sign up when you get the email. 

Gymnastics 
The gymnastics unit will begin next week and all the grades will be participating. The unit is scheduled 

for October 2—27. The students will need clean and dry socks for this unit. Please consider sending an 

extra pair of socks with your child to keep in their locker for “just in case” purposes. Please contact Mrs. 

Heinemann (gheinema@zps.org) if you have any questions or concerns. 

Have You Done Your Background Check for the 23/24 School Year? 
Go to zps.org > Volunteer or come into the office during school hours. You must have a green tag to 

enter school. 

 


